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January 27th 2023 

Re: NEU Strike Action February 1st 2023 
 
Hello, everyone 

 
It was such a pleasure to spend some time chatting with some of you at Parents’ Evening last 

night.  Thanks for coming and revelling in the good news we had to share about your child’s 
effort so far this year.  If there are things to work on (there usually are) we can achieve these 
things together in the remainder of the year. 

 
Thanks too for the positive feedback around the Q and A leaflet we prepared regarding the 

NEU strike and for those who spoke to me seeking further clarity. 
 

I can confirm that school will be closed to all children in all year groups on 
Wednesday February 1st. 
 

We will be making contact with a few families to invite specific children in for support and 
those calls will be made throughout Friday 27th January.  Please don’t bring your child to 
school if you are not contacted directly, otherwise, I’ll have too many children and not 
enough staff and will have to close completely.  I’ll keep you updated with what we do on the 
further dates that have been proposed, but at the moment, I can’t see how we’d move away 
from this current model of operation. 
 

I’d like to thank you again for your support and dedication to our school, I wish you all a good 
weekend. 
 

Paul 

 
 

Paul Barber 
Head Teacher 
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